OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
Millburn Public Schools

INFORMATION ITEM

September 7, 2010

To: Board of Education Members
From: Ellen E. Mauer, PhD
Subject: Pre-Determination of a Plan Discussion

It was suggested that the BOE take some time to discuss whether or
not they wanted to pre-select some plans so that voters know what they are
facing in regard to a referendum. We do not need to discuss what plans you
prefer at this time, just whether or not this is the direction the BOE
intends to go. There are pros and cons for both sides. We look forward to
a fruitful discussion.



